		 
			          A trip to Slovakia 

On May 6th, I, Deimante, Greta, Migle, Arnas and Viktoras traveled to Slovakia. The journey was very long. When we arrived to Orava , we were very afraid because we  had to live in the families. Nevertheless, we had to go with the family where we lived. I lived with a girl named Zuzan. She was very sweet and friendly. 
The other day we went to school. The lessons begin at eight in the city. When children came to school they changed their shoes. Because the school must be clean. Then they went to their classes and waited for the teacher. 
The first lesson was English. The secound one was geography. After two lessons we all gathered in the hallway, where we met a school head and the mayor of Orava. They started  Comenius project. After that part of the congregation, went to the partners' meeting. There we painted posters, talked, learned to say the words in Slovak, Lithuanian and too Romanian. In our free time, we played football. We went to the Orava Castle, it is a very old and beautiful but, in my opinion, Trakai castle is more beautiful. 
After that, we sailed by rafts. It was great fun. Although initially it seemed to immediately flip to be very scary but tall and strong Slovak guys helped us, we were very quiet and able to admire the strings of the mountain, the Orava Castle, standing on the cave.  
The other day we went to the House of Culture, where we made variety of handicrafts. After that  there was the falcon show. There were beautiful, and scary as they flew directly over our heads. Then we went to taste goat cheese. We expected to climb into the mountains but our expectations failed. We had to go back. 
On the third day we went to the old Slovakian village. There we saw old buildings also we weaved, throwed, carved, we even ran out of time. Then we return to the hotel. It was the last night, when we could all be together. We played, sang and danced with folk group. After their performance we took the photos and said goodbye, hoping that we will meet in Lithuania.
On the last day we walked around the shops and went to the festival. At noon we left. It was very sad to left those people because we became friends. The trip back seemed to be shorter.
In my opinion, this project helps not only for children but also for adults to visit other countries to know their culture and improve English skills. 
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